
 

 

 
 
16th December 2019 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
Your son/ daughter has been given the opportunity to participate in a transition project at Nelson 
and Colne College. The first session will be held on Friday 17th January, and then every Friday 
morning for a few weeks building up to a full day.  
 
Your son/ daughter will be travelling by school minibus to and from Nelson and Colne College. 
 
I would appreciate it if you could return the permission slip below and let us know if there are any 
changes to the medical form previously completed. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

N Dean  
 
Ms N. Dean 
Curriculum Lead for Physical Development 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
                                       Transition project at N&CC 
 
 
Student Name: ______________________________ 
 
I consent for my son/ daughter to participate in the transition project at Nelson and Colne College 
for the Spring and Summer term 2020. 
 
I confirm there are no changes to medical information provided in July / September 2019.  
 
 
 
Signed:___________________________________  Date:______________ 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
  
 


